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Dear Primary School Students, 

RE: World Book Day 

We hope this letter finds you well and you are excited to start secondary school in September. Wherever you end 
up going to school, we wanted to reach out to you today to make our first contact. At Bexhill Academy, we 
believe in the immense value of reading and we are dedicated to providing a nurturing and inclusive learning 
environment for our students. This may now include you too!  

We are excited to announce that we will be celebrating World Book Week here at Bexhill Academy W/B 4th March 
2024! This is a special time when we immerse ourselves in the wonderful world of books and encourage a love for 
reading among our students. 

To make this event truly memorable, we have planned some exciting activities for you. Each morning during 
World Book Week, we will be sending a video clip featuring one of our talented students reading an extract from 
the beloved Roald Dahl book, "Charlie and the Chocolate Factory". This will not only engage and inspire you but 
also encourage you to explore the magical world of reading. 

In addition, we are thrilled to inform you that we will be hosting a "Wonka! Cinema Night" as part of our World 
Book Week celebration. This will be a fantastic opportunity for families to come together as a community and 
enjoy a movie night inspired by the enchanting story of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. We hope to see as 
many of you there as possible, as it promises to be an evening filled with fun, laughter, and lots of chocolate. (See 
invite attached.) Follow the QR Code below to sign up to this evening.  

We encourage you to continue your reading journey at home by reading with loved ones, accessing a wide range 
of books from local libraries, and engaging in meaningful conversations about literature. You are the next 
generation of Bexhill-on-Sea and we hope to inspire you to be avid readers and lifelong learners.  

We look forward to welcoming you into our community and continuing to foster your love for reading and 
learning. 

Best Bookworm Wishes,  

 

 

Ms. Eleanore Gordon  
Senior Deputy Headteacher 
 


